
WAC 504-15-450  Replacement parking permits.  (1) Sold or traded 
vehicles. Failure to advise the parking department of a sale or trade 
for registration purposes may result in continued responsibility to 
the permit holder for parking tickets received on vehicles.

The permit holder has responsibility for removing parking permits 
prior to selling or trading a vehicle. The identifiable remnants of 
the original permit must be presented to the parking department to re-
ceive a free replacement. Individuals failing to comply with this re-
quirement must pay the cost of a new permit.

(2) Lost/stolen permits. Permit holders are responsible for the 
security of their permits. The theft or loss of a parking permit 
should be reported to the parking department immediately upon discov-
ery. A lost or stolen permit may be replaced upon payment to the park-
ing department of the cost of replacing the permit, according to a 
schedule adopted by the parking department. Lost or stolen permits 
must be returned to the parking department immediately if recovered.

(3) Windshield replacements. When a permit-bearing windshield is 
replaced, the permit replacement fee is waived if proof of windshield 
replacement is presented.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.30.150. WSR 24-16-142, § 504-15-450, 
filed 8/7/24, effective 9/7/24; WSR 19-11-063, § 504-15-450, filed 
5/15/19, effective 6/15/19; WSR 08-08-050, § 504-15-450, filed 
3/27/08, effective 7/1/08. Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.30.095, 
28B.30.125 and 28B.30.150. WSR 95-13-003, § 504-15-450, filed 6/8/95, 
effective 7/9/95. Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.30.125, 28B.30.150, 
28B.10.560 and chapter 34.05 RCW. WSR 90-11-078 (Order 90-1), § 
504-15-450, filed 5/16/90, effective 7/1/90.]
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